
APPENDIX D 

 

Authorization of New Capital Improvements Projects – The University of North Carolina at 

Chapel Hill 

 

 The Board of Trustees of The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill has requested 

authority to establish two new capital improvements projects. 

 The first project would provide for the renovation of approximately 2,500 square feet of 

space at 410 East Franklin Street and add 700 square feet to the existing facility.  When the 

project is completed, the Center for the Study of the American South, which is currently located 

in Hamilton Hall, will relocate to the facility.  This will free additional space in Hamilton Hall 

for the departments of History, Sociology, and Political Science.  The project is estimated to cost 

$300,000 and would be financed from private gifts. 

 The second project would provide for the renovation of the Hamilton Hall basement.  

This 3,300 square-foot renovation would provide dry lab storage space for the Anthropology 

Department.  The project is estimated to cost $980,000 and would be financed from facilities and 

administrative receipts. 

 It is recommended that the projects be authorized and that the methods of financing as 

proposed by The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill be approved. 


